From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment

Date: Friday, November 18, 2022 9:15:12 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2022 9:01 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Mary Daniel

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Gas prices are already too high. We live in a cold country, how the heck is someone supposed to warm their home
and survive when every cooperation is price gauging for their own personal gain. The price to the company is
miniscule compared to the price to the customer. This is belligerent communism, always pushing the people down
for the gain of the rich. PRICE INCREASES SHOULD BE DENIED. Also, why was I sent the email about this
AFTER the hearing already took place?? Trying to get away with it. PRICE INCREASES SHOULD BE DENIED.
PRICE INCREASES SHOULD BE DENIED. PRICE INCREASES SHOULD BE DENIED. PRICE INCREASES
SHOULD BE DENIED. PRICE INCREASES SHOULD BE DENIED.

PRICE INCREASES SHOULD BE DENIED. PRICE INCREASES SHOULD BE DENIED.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





